
 
 
I am writing to express my concern in regard to imported beef which due to be 
implemented in March.  I am not against trade; I am for an equal playing field and that 
is if Australian Beef can be traced from the paddock to the plate then it should be the 
same rule for countries importing meat. 
  
I am in support of Australian farmers and their future 
  
Please consider 
  
Regards 
  
Lenore Anderson 
 
 
  




